
 

 

     

         March 19, 2021 

Confirmation Letter for Statistical Review 

 

I, Dr. Yunhee Choi in division of Biostatistics in Medical Research Collaborating Center (MRCC), certifies 

that statistical analysis of the article entitled “The new rt269L2 type in rt269 codon of Hepatitis B Virus 

(HBV) polymerase is related to lowered HBV replication and enhanced fibrosis from chronic patients with 

genotype C2 infections” was performed and the reporting and interpretation of the result of analysis was 

reviewed at our division of Biostatistics in MRCC. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Choi, Yunhee, PhD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yunhee Choi, Ph.D. 

Medical Research Collaborating Center 

Seoul National University Hospital 

101 Daehak-ro, Jongno-gu Seoul 110-744, S. KOREA 

PHONE +82-2-740-8940 

FAX +82-2-766-8172 

E-MAIL yhchoi@snuh.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


